
 
 
Expressions of interest are sought from suitably experienced contractors in tendering 
for the upgrade of four in number eight storey passenger lifts in the Winchester 
District. 
 
Contractors will be required to provide evidence of their ability to work efficiently and 
safely in domestic residences and public buildings with the minimum of disturbance 
to occupiers and users. 
 
Work on the project is expected to begin on site in early March 2012. 
 
Contractors should in the first instance write to:  
 
Mr Steven White, Senior Surveyor (M&E) 
Winchester City Council 
City Offices 
Colebrook Street 
Winchester 
SO23 9LJ 
Tel: 01962 848150 Fax: 01962 848199 
Email: swhite@winchester.gov.uk 
 
In as part of their tender Contractors will be required to provide details of previous 
experience in Passenger lift installation and financial references. 
 
Deadline for expressions of interest is 30th September 2011. 


